

Woodley C of E Primary School Hurricane Way Woodley RG5 4UX Tel: 0118 969 3246

Fax: 0118 969 6375

Email: admin@woodley-pri.wokingham.sch.uK Head teacher: Mrs L. N. Gurney

21st February 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to invite you to a STAY AND PLAY session in Foundation on Thursday 1st March between 2.00pm and 3.10pm.

This is a great opportunity for you to come in, spend some time with your child and see how they have been getting on at school.

Unfortunately, we will not be able to have younger siblings in this session due to health and safety reasons. Please arrive at the school office where you will be collected and taken down to the classroom. May we also remind you that we have a no mobile phone policy and phones should be on silent stored out of sight.

To give us an idea of the numbers please could you return the slip below to the school office.

Yours sincerely

The F2 team					
×					
Foundation Stay and Play Afternoon – Thursday 1 <sup>st</sup> February 2018					
Name:	Class:				
I/we will be attending the above session between 2	2.00-3.10pm	[	]		
I/we are unable to attend this time		[	]		
Signed:					